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Internal Quality Assurance cell of Shri Sanatan Dharam Girls' College in collaboration with its 

research cell organized a faculty development program on "Research Methodology" to enlighten 

the research paper writing skills and various research funding organizations in India as 

subthemes. The resource person of this programme was Dr. Rajinder Uppal from Malout with 

world record of 7 post doctorates with highest Google citations and more than 300 research 

papers and 72 books on finance and banking to his credit. The program started with formal 

welcome by Principal Dr. Neeru Garg. Dr Anju Garg introduced the resource person and topic of 

FDP. Dr. Uppal explained in his lecture about the various quality research papers and gave 

guidance to avail research projects funded by different government and non government 

agencies. Around 50 faculty members from different colleges participated in this FDP. A formal 

vote of thanks was given by Ms. Bhavna Garg. College president advocate Sh. Sanjay Goyal, 

Vice President Sh. Pramod Maheshwari, General Secretary Sh. Chander Shekhar Mittal and 

Principal Dr. Neeru Garg appreciated the efforts of IQAC team for organizing this FDP. 

 



 

Report 

Under the benign guidance of College management and Principal Dr. Neeru Garg, 

Faculty Development Program on theme “Writing Quality Research Paper without 

Plagiarism” was conducted in college premises on 15th April, 2024. The idea 

behind organizing this FDP was to enhance skills of the faculty in writing quality 

research paper. Keynote speaker of the FDP was Dr. Vikasdeep, from Dept. of 

Business Studies, Punjabi University Guru Kashi Campus, Talwandi Sabo. Faculty 

of SSD Girls’ College and Women’s Institute of Technology were present in the 

FDP. FDP was in the form of interactive session. All the queries were resolved by 

the Keynote speaker. Adv. Sanjay Goyal (President SSDGGC) and Sh. Vikas Garg 

(General Secretary SSDGC) congratulated Principal Dr. Neeru Garg for successful 

conduction of FDP. Principal Dr. Neeru Garg emphasized that expertise shared by 

Dr. Vikasdeep would indeed help the faculty in writing quality research paper 

without plagiarism. She also appreciated the untiring efforts of Dr. Asha Singla, 

Dr. Anju Garg, Ms. Bhavna, Ms. Romy Tuli, Ms. Neha Bhandari and Ms. 

Gurminder Jeet Kaur (Research and Development Cell) of the college for 

organizing the FDP. 

 

 


